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From the Manager's Desk

Upcoming Tournaments. The BTS Junior Tournament is scheduled for August 
3rd with a clinic at 1 pm and the tournament at 2 pm. There is no entry fee and the 
deadline for sign up is Tuesday, August 2nd at 7 pm.
The Betsy Drane Two Lady Scramble is August 6th and 7th at 1 pm. Entry fee is 
$100 per team. There will be senior tees for ladies 62 and over. Dinner will 
follow play. This is our premier tournament for ladies, so sign up early.
We have a Three Person Scramble scheduled for August 27th and 28th, the Club 
Championship on September 3rd - 5th, and a three Person on September 10th and 
11th. Our final tournament of the year will be a One Person Scramble on October 
1st and 2nd. 

Steak Nights. If you have not come out on one of our Steak Nights, give it a try. 
We have steak night on the first and third Thursday of the month, August 4th and 
18th of this month. Bring your own steak and we will cook it and provide salad, 
potato and bread for $2. We've had some good turnouts the 1st few months, so 
come join the fun and fellowship.

New Members. Please welcome John Versal, Jodi Baucom, and Stanley Taggart.

Abandoned Clubs: I have a barrel full of clubs left on the golf course. We also 
have an assortment of sunglasses, head covers and watches. ,We even have a set 
of Lexus keys. If you have lost any items on the golf course, stop by the Pro Shop 
and check through the lost and found.

Sam 
~ I

FROM THE SUPERINTENDENT:,
Some of you may have seen the picture of the soil sample from one of our greens 
showing a fungus and bacteria layer several inches underground. Part of the 
solutions to that problem was to use a deep tine (9 inches) to plug the greens and 
fill the holes with sand. This allows for moisture to move through the greens and 
not be trapped where fungus and bacteria will thrive. We regretted having to do 
that just before a tournament, but we tried to get the greens as smooth as possible.



Wayne


